Status Update of USEF Freestyle Rule DR 129
Regarding USEF freestyle rule DR 129 which went into effect on December I, 2018:

During the USEF Board of Directors (BOD) meeting, held April 29, 2019, the USEF BOD
reviewed the feedback received and discussed the Extraordinary Rule Change Proposal
(Tracking ID# 022-19), regarding DR129. As a result of the discussion, the USEF BOD "felt it
was in the best interest of the sport to disapprove the RCP as presented," as stated in the letter
from USEF to the affiliate leadership.

The USEF Dressage Sport Committee has submitted an alternative rule change proposal that is
currently going through the USEF rule change process. Once this rule change proposal has been
certified by the USEF Legislative Committee, it will be available for comment. If certified as an
Extraordinary Rule Change, it will be presented to the USEF BOD at their mid-year meeting.

The current USEF Rule DR129 remains in effect. The current rule can be found in the USEF
Rule Book on the USEF website, along with the active rule changes and those recently approved
by the USEF BOD.
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